November 14, 1995 Minutes of the Tassel Top Committee

Present: Robert Metz, Chairperson, Stephen Crockett, Donna Johnson, James Lewis, and Steve Swick.

The agenda was approved.

The minutes of September 26, 1995 were approved.

Old Business:

Ranger Swick reported that the cabin water system was drained at a cost of \$60. He, also, provided the committee with a cabin inventory.

The two picnic tables at S. Gagnon Park should be returned to Tassel Top, and all other equipment should remain at the T.T. Park. The sign should be taken down.

New Business:

It was recommended that we use the 1995 budget for 1996. Money was saved by not running the snack bar and adjusting hours of workers. The snack bar will be operated in the same manner in 1996. The committee would like to know the cost of running the snack bar - electricity, etc. The committee would like the items in the budget categorized so that they know exactly where the money has been spent. R. Metz will discuss this with M. Krauter and prepare a draft of the year end report. S. Crockett would like to see the Tassel Top salary fees consistent with the work place and some comparisons will be made. Shaws and MoDonaldsyare paying less. The cost of the year is our biggest problem.

The committee has confirmed Steve Swick as Park Ranger for 1996. Discussion of salary was tabled until the next meeting.

S. Crockett advised the committee that most of the complaints he heard was the cost of season passes for out-of-town residents. Tassel Top sells more season passes to out-of-town than Raymond residents. D. Johnson will call Rangely Pond State Park to obtain their fee structure. The fees will be discussed at a future meeting.

The next meeting will be held on Dec. 12, 1995, 7:00 p.m. at Town Hall.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:05 p.m.